
Bargaining Update – February 24, 2023 

The bargaining teams from Munson Medical Center (MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) 

resumed negotiations on Thursday (February 23) and continued today with a goal to reach tentative 

agreement on a new contract prior to the expiration of the current extension on March 3. 

On Thursday, MMC presented seven proposals to the MNA for review that touched on several different 

topics including floating, float pool, nurse practitioners, surgical services and mandatory overtime. 

Today, the two parties had a discussion around critical care during which Chief Nursing Officer, Tami 

Putney attended to listen and offer input. 

We look forward to continuing this collaboration as we work toward a new agreement that supports our 

nurses and provides our community access to high-quality healthcare. We will provide ongoing updates 

on our progress. 


